

September Newsletter Mrs. Ellis' Twos

Letters for the Month

We will be introducing letter "I" for illness, "R" for resting, "Y" for yellow, and "G" for giving, and their letter sounds. Also, we will be counting together up to 10 in the morning and when we line up and other times during our day.

Upcoming Dates to Remember

9/4 - Labor Day **NO SCHOOL** 10/16-20 – Fall Break **NO SCHOOL**

This month our memory verse will be: "Behold, children are a gift of the Lord.

" Psalms 127:3

Our **first week** in September, we will introduce healthy food and care of our bodies. We will talk about what we can eat, and things to do, to be healthy. We will use glitter and lotion as a demonstration of how our germs can get spread around. You might expect some sparkly diapers.

Please guide them in wearing the color we are introducing on each of our color weeks. Also, please look for snacks or juice that might go along with the color we are introducing that week, if possible. Another area we can reinforce what we are learning is if your child's show and tell item could have some of our color of that week on it. too.

Second week is the color red; we will read "The Little Mouse, The Red Ripe Strawberry, and The Big Hungry Bear". On Wednesday, September 14, or Thursday September 15, please send your child's teddy bear with them. Their bears will get to eat red, ripe "strawberries" with them. . We will be reviewing different sounds animal sounds by listening to a CD.

Our **third week** is the color yellow. We will listen to animal sounds and identify who makes the sound, read "Goodnight, Goodnight Construction Site", and watch a video about construction trucks.

The **last week** of September we will be exploring the color green. We will read a lot of books about frogs, and mixing blue and yellow to make green. This week we will also sing "Five Green and Speckled Frogs" together.

